

Mr Edward Sheath Planning Policy Manager Lewes District Council Southover House Southover Road Lewes East Sussex BN7 IAB

03 January 2013

Dear Mr Sheath,

## RE: Agreement of the minor modifications to the joint Lewes District Core Strategy

Following the discussions and decisions at both the South Downs National Park Authority Planning Committee meeting and the Lewes District Council Cabinet and full Council meetings, I have reviewed the modifications. In accordance with the delegated authority agreed by the South Downs National Park Authority, I approve these minor modifications (shown as track changes in Appendix I).

Yours sincerely,

Tim Slaney

Director of Planning

South Downs National Park Authority

Tim Steney

Midhurst Office Rosemary's Parlour North Street Midhurst West Sussex GU29 9SB

T: 0300 303 1053 E: info@southdowns.gov.uk www.southdowns.gov.uk